
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 13, 2006 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 
re: Docket UT-060760, Beaver Creek 

 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Beaver Creek Telephone Company (BCT) has authorized GVNW to accept, without any 
agreement as to the methodology of arriving at the result, Staff’s recommended WECA 
pool revenue objective of $319,150.  BCT understands that the revenue objective will 
expire on December 31, 2007.  BCT commits to file for a revised revenue objective on or 
before October 1, 2007.  By then it will have a full year of operations completed, actual 
traffic studies, and a high degree of confidence in its expected federal High Cost Loop 
Universal Support levels for 2008. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Carsten Koldsbaek 
Consulting Manager 
GVNW Consulting, Inc 
 
cc: Chairman Mark Sidran, Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

Commissioner Philip Jones, Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Commissioner Patrick Oshie, Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

 Mr. Garrin Bott, Beaver Creek 
 Mr. Bob Shirley, WUTC Staff 
 Mr. Tim Zawislak, WUTC Staff 


